BEAVER LODGE O1L CORPORATION
301 MERCANTILE COMMERCE BUILDING
RIVERSIDE 909I

GENE W, HEWETT
VICE PRESIDENT, SECY-TREAS. DALLAS 1, TEXAS

May 1hi, 1953

Mr. Emery C. Arnold
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr., Arnold:

We appreciate your letter of May 8, 1953 with reference to
the drilling of our State #L well in the NE/h of Section 36,
31-11, San Juan County, New Mexico. We are enclosing a copy of
the Notice of Intention to Drill or Recomplete form which you
requested in order that we may have an approved copy in our
files.

With reference to the number of sacks of cement to be used
in cementing the 10-3/4" surface pipe at approximately 200 feet,
it is not necessarily our intention to use only 75 sacks of
cement, We intend to circulate the cement regardless of the
number of sacks required.

Thank you again for your letter.

Very truly yours,

BEAVER LODGE OIL CORPORATION

G Ty Tttt

Gene W, Hewett
GWH/mjm

Encl,



